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and The Institute of Cost Accountants of India (ICMAI) 
 

Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between NAFSCOB and The Institute of 

Cost Accountants of India (ICMAI) regarding Conduct of Conferences, workshops and also 

jointly publish policy level reports, Faculty exchanges for the purpose of academic, training 

and capacity building activities. Taking up research and consultancy assignments covering 

sector specific issue and engage in publications. Constitute a think tank by drawing 

professionals and experts from multi- disciplinary areas across sectors to periodically deliberate 

and chart pathways for both the parties to take action and pursue relevant agenda. Short term 

students and faculty exchange programs. Faculty Development Programmes (FDPs) for all 

Institutes under NAFSCOB. Training and capacity building of various stakeholders affiliated 

in one way or the other to these two organizations at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi on 28-11-

2024. 
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